
RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 10/18/22 

FAMOUS DAVE’S BBQ 

The meeting was held in the meeting rom.  

  

Ray secured the meeting room on short notice, after the meeting at Jacks had to be 
canceled. 

  

There were 9 members present. 

Rob KA6JLT, Bill NN7K, Derek W7DLZ, Voz KB7VT, Ed KG7LYG, Dave KF7EGU, Ray 
W7TAP, Win KK7GYO, and Ed WD7Y. 

  

After introductions 

  

ANNOUCEMENTS 

  

The next slow speed CW NET on Thursday October 20 at 10 AM on 7.045 MHZ. 

  

The Zombie Shuffle QRP 5 watts CW only 10/28/22 at 3 pm until 12 midnight. 

For full info go to (noqt and na5n home page) 

  

Ed WD7Y asked if anyone knew what Thomas Bakwell KE7AVZ e-mail address is ?  

  

Derek brought his stack of QSL cards and talked about his contacts that were behind 
the iron curtain at the time. 



  

Vos announced that he has a Kenwood TS 930 for free to anyone. The TS930 it is a 
very good rig for anybody setting up a HAM station, all he/she need to is contact Voz. 

  

Ed announced that his K3 and P3 are for sale it is priced to sell, contact Ed at 
wd7y@sbcglobal.net.  

  

As usual there was good conversations going around the table, also the food was good. 

  

Hope to see you all next month.  

  

The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday November 15, 
2022 In the back Meeting Room at Jacks #2 on Wells and 6th St. at 
11:00 AM 

  

Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted later.  

  

Ed/WD7Y 
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